
Minister Dacic meets the Ambassador Chepurin
Monday, 31 August 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic, in the capacity as OSCE
Chairman-in-Office, received today Ambassador Alexander Chepurin of the Russian Federation.

  
OSCE CiO Dacic discussed with Ambassador Chepurin OSCE activities, including efforts to

resolve the Ukraine crisis, as well as plans of the Serbian Chairmanship of OSCE in the coming
period.
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